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Message from our Global Business Head
Business Continuity is our Priority

 

Dear Friends, 

We were always familiar with the word ‘Disruption’ when it came to designing
business strategies.  Little did we know that one day we would reach a point
where a word like this would have such an enormous impact on the world. We
have been dealing with technology disruptors for long but dealing with a human
biology disruption is something that were all unprepared for. 

At Godrej Infotech, we are standing by your side to support your business
continuity  efforts  at  this  uncertain  time.  We  have  also  invoked  the
organization’s  Business  Continuity  Plan  to  ensure  no  impact  to  our
Customers. Our management team is meeting regularly to stay on top of
the  situation  based  on  regular  updates  from  local,  state  and  federal
agencies.

At this point, I am truly grateful and would like to thank our Customers for
keeping faith and belief in ability to serve them better. I would also like to
express my gratitude to all Godrejites for their significant efforts in staying
positive and continuing with their commitments. 

Let’s not forget that this situation has also given us an opportunity to rise
to  the  occasion  and  become  proactive  to  create  more  value  for  our
Customers, in the form of improved solutions and services in the areas of
ERP,  Cloud,  Digital,  CRM & Mobility.  With dedication & enthusiasm, we
need to move forward and keep the focus on our pillars of Performance,
Productivity, Accountability and Sustainability.

As an organization, our lines of communication are open. In case you have
any concern or challenge, please do feel free to reach out to me. 

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.

Kingshuk Chatterjee,
Global Business Head
kingshuk@godrej.com
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